

'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

Monday 24th February 2025



## Football for Key Stage 1 pupils (Year1 and 2)

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been looking into opportunities for Key Stage 1 children to be able to develop their football skills and we hope that we have found a new company who can support us with this. The organisation is called **TCW Sports** and they will begin lessons after school, (3:15pm – 4:15pm), at Blandford St Mary on Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> February for 5 weeks. They have set up the sign-up on their website where parents and carers can either pay for one off sessions, or a full block for Spring 2. Payment is all taken directly through their site.

<u>Home | TCW Sports</u> – this is the link which parents and carers can click onto to 'book online' and then scroll down to our school badge.

The lessons will be fully organised by the company TCW Sports, we are hosting them at Blandford St Mary. If you have any questions, please to contact the company directly.

With kind regards,

Miss West





